
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Monday, May 20, 2024 11 :07 AM 
'rash@myquincy.net' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/20/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 03323-2024 

Subject: RE: Notification of Unaccepted E- filing (E-filing ID = 36297) 

Apologies for the previous email. That information was incorrect. The document presented was 
reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and was not accepted as an e-filing, because it should 
have been submitted directly to the Office of Industry Development and Market Analysis (IDM). For 
future reference it is unnecessary toe-file or send a copy of this data request to the Office of 
Commission Clerk. 

If you have any questions, please contact Lydia Roberts in IDM by one of the methods below. 

Email: LRoberts@psc.state.tl. us 
Phone: (850) 413-7160 

{j}£J(ot1!f !)Jf;;la6eo 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 8:55 AM 
To: 'rash@myquincy.net' <rash@myquincy.net> 
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID= 36297) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk (CLK) and has not been accepted as an e­
filing. There is no cover letter or any indication on the filing itself to indicate what/why document is being filed. There is 
also no signature on the filing. This filing will need to be revised and resubmitted. 

Please note that any information entered on the website when submitting the electronic filing does not carry over to the 
actual filing when CLK places it in the docket file and, subsequently, on-line. If this is an amended, corrected, or 
otherwise revised filing of a previously filed document, please indicate same in the cover letter when resubmitted. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us 
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